
 
 

 

Enfield Heights Academy 

1-3 Pitfield Way 
Enfield, London EN3 5BY 

T 020 88059811 

E heights@northstartrust.org.uk 

www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk 

 

 

 

Monday 27th November 2023  
 

Reception –PANTO ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ 
 
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
As part of our learning journey this half term we have been learning about seasons. We are 
delighted and excited to inform you that we will be visiting Woodpecker Hall Academy as 
part of our celebration for this half term. This trip will occur on Monday 11th December 
2023. 
We have invited Panto in a day Ltd to Woodpecker Hall Academy to perform a ‘Jack and the 
Beanstalk’ show. This will be a lovely opportunity to pre teach this story as this would be our 
key text for next half term.  
The children will attend the show in school during the school day. It has a running time of 50 
minutes including a short break. We are really looking forward to sharing this magical 
experience with your child.  
 

Details are as follows- 
 
Date:              Monday 11th December 2023 
 
Time:              13:00 - 3:30   
 
Place:   Woodpecker Hall Academy 
 
Travel:             School Minibus 
 
Cost:  A voluntary contribution of £6.00 is necessary to cover the cost of the 

workshops. Please make payments through Arbor. 
 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Nas 


